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Mayor’s Air Quality Strategy 
 

On behalf of the Environment Committee may I welcome you to your new post and say that we look 
forward to a constructive engagement with you, as we had with your predecessor Isabel Dedring.    

The Committee met with Isabel Dedring as Mayoral Advisor on the Environment on 13 January 2011, 
to discuss the published version of the Mayor’s Air Quality Strategy.  In the light of that meeting, and 
some subsequent developments, I have agreed with all Members on the Committee a short paper 
summarising the Committee’s work on the subject and giving some comments on further issues that 
remain with the strategy.  The paper is enclosed.   

The Committee would be grateful if you could respond to these comments, if possible by Thursday 30 
June to enable the Committee to receive and consider your response at its meeting of 12 July or, if 
not, by Friday 22 July.  Please direct your response, and any queries, to Ian Williamson in the scrutiny 
team using the contact details below.   

 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Murad Qureshi AM 
Chair of the Environment Committee 
 

Direct telephone: 020 7983 6541                   Email: ian.williamson@london.gov.uk 
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